
 

 

 

Fairview 

Curling Club  

  

DECEMBER 2024 

Presidents Message 
We’re well into our curling season and it’s been great with our 

leagues at great numbers, Sturling and Juniors are in full speed.  

Christmas socials will be held the week of Dec 16th to 19th for all 

members.   

 

Our bonspiel season will be starting in the New Year. We’re 

looking forward to have everyone join us on special events. You 

need not be a member to take part in our bonspiels and events.  

 

M. Kramer Construction did a wonderful job on our roof and we’re 

enjoying the new interior. Once again, we must give heartfelt 

thanks to our community supporters you helped make sure our club 

was back running this season. 

 

    Town of Fairview, M.D. Of Fairview, Richardson Pioneer 

        Rotary Club of Fairview, Lions Club of Fairview 

 

It’s not too late to join us as a sub or full 

team for the winter season in Sturling, 

Ladies, Mixed or Men’s League – We have 

special rates for the winter season Jan 

through mid-March.  

 
                              Merry Christmas!! 

May this season be full of happiness and 

       laughter for you and your family 

 

Check out our website for details on that 

www.fairviewcurling.com  

 

 
Fairview Curling Club 

 

Try Curling & 

Stick Curling or 

join us for 

Delivery and 

Sweeping Clinic               

Jan 4th 1-4 pm 

$20. fee 

 
• Try Curling  

• Try Stick Curling  

• Delivery and 

Sweeping Clinic 

Must preregister by 

Jan 3rd Call CHERYL 

780-835-1210 

 

 

“Curling           

isn’t just a game 

It’s so much    

more than that” 

http://www.fairviewcurling.com/


 

 

 

 
 

                                                                                           Try It & Join Us!                                                                    

            

 

Thank you to our wonderful volunteers who assist 

with Junior Curling – Deanna Jonson, Patty 

Przybylski, Darby Peppler, Kate Langell, Avery 

Gaugler, Courtney Mundt!  Your love for the 

game and time shared with our new curlers has 

glows on their faces.  We couldn’t do it without 

each and every one of you! 

 

 

 

 

 

Sturlers do it on the ice! 



 

    

 
  

 

 

 

   

 How Can You Help Us  

 
 

- Plan a Friday Night Fun Night 

- Assist with prize buying & pickup, 

sponsorship seeking 

- Social Media skills 

- Assist with youth events 

- Share your special talents and 

skills that could assist within our 

club  

- Event Planning 

- Fundraising 

- Grant Writing  

- Photographers 

- Creative thinkers 
 

Reach out to a board member with 

inquires and for more information 
 

Executive  

President – Clint Wild  

Past President – Tracy Watchorn 

VP – Alison Renneberg 

Secretary - Jess Whelan 

Treasurers – Sue Madden, Raeleigh Milner 

Junior Coordinator - Cheryl Biegel 

Directors –  Judi Sydorko, Annike Watts, Eileen Lund,  

                                Gord & Karla MacLeod 

Ice Staff 

Gord MacLeod, Ken Szmata, Raeleigh Milner, Annike Watts 

Kitchen Operator - Stacey Ross 

Bar Staff - Lisa Osterhold & Delayna Lund 

Custodian – Christie Burns 

Coming Events   
 

January 18th  

Family Bonspiel 

 

January 26th  

Corporate 

Challenge 

 

Jan 31, Feb 1 & 2nd  

90th Anniversary 

Spiel and 

Fundraiser 
 

We need your 

memories, pictures 

and anything else you 

would like to share 

from the past 15 years 

with the curling club 

and our last 

Anniversary Spiel. 

Please get in touch 

with Cheryl to share.  

 

 


